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The first article of the law n°2019-486 provides that the Electronic Business Formalities Counter will replace the
centers of formalities for the businesses (CFE).

From the 1st of january 2023, all businesses will have to file their formalities exclusively online on the website
of INPI (Institut national de la propriété industrielle / National Institute of Industrial Property), who will be the
single interlocutor of the registrants.

This digital one-stop shop is already available at: https://formalites.entreprises.gouv.fr/

Any question, contact INPI by phone 01 56 65 89 98 or at www.inpi.fr/contactez-nous
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